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The Registrar

His Excellency Mr Alassane Ouattara

Reference: 2011/862/IOR/GB/SA
Date: 20 January 2011

Your Excellency,

I hereby wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 14 December 2010 (NR0039-PR) regarding the
confirmation of the Republic of Cote d’Ivoire’s declaration accepting the jurisdiction of the Court on 18

April 2003.

For all intents and purposes, I would like to inform you that there has been no judicial decision in respect

of the lapse of the said declaration.

Any inquiries on this matter or requests for further information should be directed either to Mr Giovanni

Bassu, Special Adviser on External Relations and Cooperation, by e-mail at _ or

by telephone at +31 70 - or to Ms Anne-Aurore Bertrand, Cooperation Adviser, by e-mail at

I : by telephone at +31 70 [

I avails myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurance of my highest consideration.

[signed]
Silvana Arbia

Registrar of the International Criminal Court
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